RESOLUTION 2003-025

Be It Resolved, That upon recommendation of Judge/Executive Harry
L. Berry, that David H. Underwood, Robert N. Enyart, and Ryan L. Todd
for their terms to expire March 31, 2006, Gregory A. Lowe, Michael
Hulsey, and Richard E. Ledford for their terms to expire March 31, 2005
and Steve R. New, NeVelle Skaggs, and Eric L. Duvall for their terms to
expire March 31, 2004, is hereby appointed as Board members of the
Hardin County Fire Service Advisory Board.

aﬁém/hﬂ by the Hardin County Fiscal Court in Regular

meeting of 11 March 2003.
Harry L. Berry % >

Hardin County Judge/Executive




FIRE SERVICE ADVISORY BOARD

3 - David H. Underwood — Hardin County Emergency Management Director

3 - Robert N. Enyart — Retired Officer, U.S. Army

3 - Ryan L. Todd — Agent, Farm Bureau Insurance

2 - Gregory A. Lowe — Senior Vice President, Armed Forces Bank

2 - Michael Hulsey — Chief, Elizabethtown Fire Department

2 - Richard E. Ledford — Chief, Radcliff Fire Department

1 - Steve R. New — Chief, Hardin County Fire Chiefs’ Association & Vine Grove FVD

1 - NeVelle Skaggs — Deputy Chief, Rineyville VFD & Member Fire Chiefs’ Association
1 - Eric L. Duvall - Mayor, West Point



